Belem, Para, Braszil

July 27, 1969

Mr. Cerald C, Cates
Colepio Dom Amande
Santarem, Para

Dear Mr, Gates:?

I refer to your letter of July 2L, 1969 and your interest in working
with the Foreign Service of the United States.

A1l employment of Ameriean citizens for the Foreign Service is made
in the United States, I would therefore sugpest that you write
directly to the Employment Division, 0ffice of Personnel, Department
of State, Washington, D.,C. 20520 concerning requirements.and
availability of positions with the Foreign Service,

Sincerely yours,

Louis P.Goelz
Consul
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